
 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
 

National Headquarters  
Level 12 
80 The Terrace 
PO Box 2133 
Wellington 
 
New Zealand 
 

Phone+64 4 496 3600, Fax +64 4 496 3700 
 
  

 

www.fire.org.nz 

Leading integrated fire and emergency services for a safer New Zealand │Te Manatū o ngā ratonga ohotata kia haumaru 
ake ai a Aotearoa 
  1813602_1 

 
23 March 2017 
 
 
Alan Thompson 
87 Norton Park Grove 
LOWER HUTT 
 
By email: fyi-request-5291-3d9b32c7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  alan@thompsonfamily.nz 
 
 
Dear Alan 
 
Information requests: Fire Service Levy consultation submissions 
 
I refer to your request for official information of 27 January 2017, made through the fyi.org.nz 
website.  You requested copies of all submissions received by the New Zealand Fire Service 
Commission (NZFS) in response to the ‘Funding Fire and Emergency Services for all New 
Zealanders’ consultation document. 
 
Your request has been assessed under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) and a decision 
made to release the information you have requested.  Please note that some information has 
been redacted from submissions where that is necessary to: 
 

 protect the privacy of natural persons, in accordance with section 9(2)(a) of the OIA; or 
to 
 

 protect information where the making available of the information would be likely 
unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of the person who supplied or who 
is the subject of the information, in accordance with section 9(2)(b)(ii) of the OIA. 

 
The NZFS does not consider that these interests are outweighed by other considerations which 
render it desirable, in the public interest, to make the redacted information available. 
 
In accordance with your email to Louise Robinson on 2 February 2017, the submissions have 
been copied onto a memory stick and sent to you with a hardcopy of this letter. 
 
You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to make a complaint to an Ombudsman 
about the decision made on your request.  Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Leigh Deuchars 
Director, Office of the Chief Executive 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

